
SCMA to visit Guangxi

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will visit Guangxi between July 25 and July 26.  

     During his visit to Guangxi, Mr Nip will meet with government officials
of the Guangxi Zhuang Autonomous Region to exchange views on co-operation
between the two places.  

     Mr Nip will see for himself the latest development plan of Guangxi, the
logistics and maritime developments of the New Land-Sea Corridor and co-
operation between Guangxi and Hong Kong in the area of product quality
inspection. While there he will also visit a Chinese medicine university, a
vocational education college, and an innovation and technology company.

     Mr Nip will return to Hong Kong in the evening of July 26. During his
absence, the Under Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Andy
Chan, will be the Acting Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs.
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